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This Week… 

has been our ‘Extreme English’ Week. We dived into 
the story of ‘The Gruffalo’ at the beginning of the 
week by ‘living’ the story in the ‘Deep Dark Wood’ 

around our school field. We found the characters in 
the ‘wood’ as we moved through the story. 

We made character hats to help us tell the story of 
the Gruffalo. 

Dress Up day was a huge success with lots of 
fantastic costumes. Everyone was very excited. We 
made bunting to encourage others to read some of 

our favourite stories. And we discussed why we liked 
our own particular stories. 

Today, Mrs Seagrave came to read to Year 1 – the 
children got comfortable with drinks and biscuits 

whilst they listened to her read some of her 
favourite stories from the Katie Morag collection. 

 

Year 1 
Mrs Lucarelli’s Weekly 

Newsletter. 
3rd May 2019 

Open Door Tuesday 8:30am – 
8:55am 

 
Next Week.... 

 
We will be creating our own version of 
the ‘Gruffalo’ and writing a section of 

the story. 
In Maths we will be looking at adding 

and subtracting. 
 

Dates for Your Diary 

6th May – Bank Holiday 
10th May – Springo Bingo – 6pm at 
St Bernard’s. 
24th May – Break up at 3:15pm 
 

A BIG Well Done.... 
to those who have been on 

‘Outstanding’ 3 or more times this 
week! 

Isla B, Emily, Eva S, Edward, Freddie, 
Ruby, Sofia, William, Reilly, Lewis and 

Ellie. 

Homework 

Homework has begun again this week. 

The Spelling Test will be on Tuesday 

and homework is due in on Wednesday. 

 

Certificates and Awards 

Reader of the Week – 

Isla S 

Writer of the Week – 

Oliver 

Special Mention to Emily and 

Freddie 


